
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
First  Baptist Church  

Mid June 2020   
Welcome Back!  Sunday, June 7th was a wonderful day to come back together to worship the Lord outside on the front lawn of our 

church!  The weather was great, the fellowship was wonderful and the Lord was glorified!  For the month of June, we will continue 

to worship outdoors.  In the event of rain, we will move the service into the sanctuary and social distance inside.  If you are 

uncomfortable or unable to come inside, we understand, and offer you these ways to watch or listen to the worship service:  You 

can still view/listen from home via Facebook, on our website www.firstbaptistaledo.com, or 102.3 WRMJ radio at 10:15am on the 

1st-3rd Sundays and 5:10pm on the 4th and 5th Sundays.  

 

 

Join us on Father’s Day 

Sunday, June 21st  @ 9:30am 

On the Lawn of First Baptist 

 

We’ll be celebrating all the fathers 

and father figures in our lives and 

have donuts for everyone.  In the 

event of rain, Donuts with Dad will 

be moved into the sanctuary. 

 

Happy Father’s Day! 

Graduation Recognition Sunday at 

FBC is Sunday, June 28th at 10:15am 

on the lawn of First Baptist 
 

We will be recognizing those who are members or 

regular attenders at First Baptist and are a 2020 8th 

Grade, High School or College Graduate.  If you 

haven’t already sent your graduate’s information to 

the church, please e-mail the office with the name 

of your graduating student and what school they are 

graduating from by June 21st to 

fbcaledo2@frontiernet.net so we can recognize 

your graduate.   High School Graduates are invited 

to wear their cap and gown if they would like to. 
 

http://www.firstbaptistaledo.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bible Study for  
Junior High Girls  
Grades 6th-8th 

Taught by Vickie Korns & 
Rhonda McKinley. We will be 
studying the book of Esther. 
We will meet on Thursdays 
beginning June 11th at 
6:00pm in the Student 
Ministry Office.   Register at:  
Firstbaptistaledo.com 

Calling All 
High School Students. 
Let's get together! 
Beginning June 14th, 
we'll be meeting in 
person at First Baptist in 
the Refuge Room. We'll 
practice social distancing 
but still have lots of fun! 
No need to sign up, just 
show up! Grab a friend 
and join us weekly on 
Sundays at 6pm in the 
Refuge Room. 

Hey! Hey! Jr. High Students! 

 Let's get together! 
Beginning June 17th, all students 6th-8th Grade will be 
meeting in person on Wednesdays at First Baptist in 
the Refuge Room. We'll practice social distancing but 
still have lots of fun! No need to sign up, just show up! 
Grab a friend and join us weekly on Wednesdays at 
6pm in the Refuge Room. 

 

All ages are invited to join us outside at FBC on  
Friday, July 10th for Christmas in July.  

 
We’re showing the movie “Elf” on our BIG screen around 

8:30pm but come early to grab a spot on the lawn, get your 
goodies at our free snack bar & kids can make a cute snow 
globe craft. Open to the community & all ages can attend. 

*Event starts at 7:45pm. 
 

❄️ Bring your lawn chairs or blankets and spread out.  

❄️ ❄️ Snacks & drinks are free.  

❄️ ❄️ ❄️ Bring a Food Donation for the FBC Blessing Box. 

Virtual VBS: July 27th-31st @ 9am 
Families are invited to join us every morning online at 9am 

for a fun, virtual experience that will include music, a Bible 

lesson, the main point of the day, & more. *Join us on our 

“First Baptist of Aledo” FB page or at 

www.firstbaptistaledo.com at 9am or anytime during the day! 

 

VBS Walk Through Event - Friday, July 31st- 

Families are invited to a special outdoor walk-through VBS 

event where they will have fun exploring different 

stations.  The event is from 9am-Noon and 1-6pm. The 

stations close from 12-1pm.  New entries close at 6pm with 

the stations ending at 6:30pm.  No need to register. This 

event is free and geared toward kids ages 3-5th grade. Allow 

45 minutes for your visit. 

 

http://www.firstbaptistaledo.com/?fbclid=IwAR3jU7fDSeigsv3QEOssazcLaQfO1A_jftFkMmrZZJvUY1AFcatX3MlB48k


 
 

 

 

Small Groups at FBC have begun! Have you signed up? It not too late!  Classes take 

place at various times and days. All classes are free to attend. Please note, we are not 

able to provide childcare at this time. Here is the link to register for the 

classes: https://www.firstbaptistaledo.com/registrations/ 
 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.firstbaptistaledo.com%2Fregistrations%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1aJoTsi-7iWtzFBHMT_qUz3PZVEJ9ipzxPA3XLHEJbw1bTRmzbf4gdVVk&h=AT3KvLDqGMKyBeqLuKj3ULruqTpJMEcMUJZ84zAT3ivVxtwdTLH-Dpnbv7hn4-PqpVcv_WHo98CY0tL6qQfSj-xsu0LpXrlSiEZu3Rx40VrFH5GALlizMbDQj7OwrhBcdL8I22-bxdYvA8bMzW8doer5ZNxukjmRcKD1t5OveOGyaAxwhA-ug4jtWJp4Xm8-xnMEJeAgh7DOHR9AOhv6ztoT5Q52IWJfaCzp8coPqbQK6KjQKxFEQyTxIty0HZ11bakcqqMrOM5XNEGfdLnglj023syqaHnrL-r7wFE2LkRpfzwJP8uQYmtN_zY4LJwSWOUEfW0MrGBRa5MDVMI7Zm3AVcT63kHA_T-iCDreedNpLQg-l2mhzrxwLn3jxehqyL4RbjOeVybg5_9rOak039d5CTIrV3Hk8PctzxBXme1PT_lWaeXEC110DbKsGgit-kF1KsOHlEQimua9mMzrEP1D9rvqCa7MAdmT3gZRmp0_D-XFU_k_jr8EihiUUBiSHUz4ZdwwvEa3iom8MVAgZzPyKwJVEz2lFcDFExG6kjEo85NGFFOknHAXn8KJJKjboiSHTdcY0LJxPPUr1-6K8P1XAljqmJRM0XEE9Tc


FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 

800 NE 6TH AVE. 

ALEDO, IL 61231 

 

PHONE:  309.582.7812 

E-MAIL:   FBCALEDO2@FRONTIERNET.NET 

WWW.FIRSTBAPITSTALEDO.COM 
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Stay Connected! 
 

  For  a l l  the  d e ta i ls  abou t  o ur  upcom ing  even ts  

a nd  l i v e  s t ream ing  V i s i t  

F i rs tBap t is tA ledo . com .  
 

  L is ten  to  WRM J  102 . 3  a t  10 : 15 am on  th e  1 s t -3 r d  

Sun days  &  a t  5 : 10pm on  the  4 t h  an d  5 t h  

Sun days .  

  

  Do wn loa d  our  N ew C hurch  A pp  by  tex t in g  

fbca ledo  app  to  77977 .  
 

 F in d  Us  On  Facebo ok  @                                

F i rs t  Bap t is t  Ch urch  o f  A led o .  
 

 Call the Church Office at 309.582.7812. 

 

 E-mail us at fbcaledo2@frontiernet.net 

   

 
 

Love Christ.   

Love Others.  

Think Biblically! 

 

 

http://www.firstbapitstaledo.com/

